

## FODS – minutes of meeting – 31/03/2022

Present – via zoom – Mr Martin, Vanessa Osbourne, Liz Clarkson, Angela Touman, Amanda Sherman.

Previous minutes approved

**Treasurer** – nil to report since last meeting.

**Charity commission** – now updated, SM, KV, VM and AT added. LC happy to stay on.

**DEBfest** – Saturday 11<sup>th</sup> of June, 12.00 - 5.00 pm. VM & AT to man stall. Second hand uniform to be sold. A simple game was suggested, treasure Hunt of DHS. Helpers to be sourced!

Jouls to be contacted to send email to parents requesting good quality second hand uniform. Also, to email feeder primary schools to inform prospective Year 7 of uniform sale at Debfest.

**Aspire** – VM, AT & AS to send in photos of themselves to put in magazine as an introduction. Ways to fundraise mentioned again.

**Facebook** – VM queried whether ok to mention Palmer & Palmer fundraising on here. SM agreed ok.

**School gateway** – SM suggested maybe adding to it school minibus appeal section? If so, how much?